
Life Wouldn’t Wait.
I Couldn’t Either.

“I’ve taken a pill every day for most of my adult life to prevent GERD, an acid 

reflux condition that causes heartburn. It was either that or a painful surgical 

operation that I didn’t want. Plus, with my kids and work, I couldn’t afford the 

long recovery time after surgery.The Institute for Minimally Invasive and Robotic

Surgery, part of the Washington Hospital Healthcare System, changed all of that.

Just a few hours after surgery I was walking and eating. And I went home the 

next day. I was back in my routine soon without taking my daily pill.”

Our highly skilled surgeons use the latest technology and techniques to get you

back on your feet faster – with less pain. Call us at 800.457.4090 or visit us 

online at www.whhs.com to learn more about minimally invasive surgery and 

how it can help you.

After all, life won’t wait. And you shouldn’t either.

State Of The Art Surgery For A Faster Recovery


